
 

Dates to                 

remember  

• 30.09.24 - Year 5 

residential to 

Robinwood. 

• 07.10.24 - Individu-

al photographs. 

• 25.10.24 - School 

closes for half term. 

• 04.11.24 - School 

opens for Autumn 

Term 2. 

• 06.11.23 - Flu vac-

cinations. 
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27th September 2024 

Stars of the Week 

Holden Clough Newsletter 

 
 

 

 
Ivy & Maliha 1DH 

Isaac & Samuel 2CQ 

Jayden & Maya 2/3DL 

Ismail & Subhan 3GG 

Jaysal & Minnah 4GE 

Fatimah & Micah 4ST 

Amaalia & Isabella 5CH 

Pagan & Zaara 5NH 

Jenson & Liyana 6AH 

Ariya & Dylan 6JH 

This half term, 4GE are learning about electricity 

during science lessons. This week, we used equip-

ment to explore circuits. We learned about what 

circuits need to work and what would cause a cir-

cuit to not work. 

This week in 4GE 
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Flu Vaccinations 

All children from Reception class to year 6, have their annual flu 

vaccination in school. 

 

Our vaccination date this year is Wednesday 11th November 2024. 

 

Children may have the vaccine via a nasal spray or an injection into 

their arm. 

 

Please follow the link below for more information and to register 

your child for either the nasal spray, the injection or to decline the 

vaccine completely. 

 

https://nhsImms.azurewebsites.net/session/b3b28944 

 

This link is now open and will close at midnight on the                   

23rd of October for clinical triage.  

https://nhsImms.azurewebsites.net/session/b3b28944


Page 3 



Page 4 

Celebrate your birthday with a book! 

2024. 
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Mr Porters VIP’s 

The following children have been chosen this week to have lunch with Mr Porter or Miss Hartley for 

displaying exemplary behaviour during breaks and lunchtimes, following the school rules, and for 

being kind and helpful to others: 

 

 Charlie C 1DH 

 Ting Ting 2CQ 

 Leo 2/3DL 

 Friya 3GG 

 Hashim 4GE 

 Zakariyya 4ST 

 Muntaha 5CH 

 Salih 5NH 

 Rehan 6AH 

 Josh 6JH 

  

Dogs 

We recognise that dogs are an important part of family life for many 

in the school community, and as such are often included in day‐to‐day 

activities such as walking children to and from school.  

However, others may find the presence of dogs in the playground and 

school grounds stressful, even frightening particularly with younger 

children, and even well‐behaved dogs can behave unpredictably 

when placed in a busy, noisy and crowded environment.  

Therefore, we request that no dogs are brought into the school 

grounds at any time, either on a lead or carried.   
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Reporting Absence 
If your child is absent from school please ensure you report their absence to the school office as soon 

as possible on the first day and each day thereafter detailing the reason for their absence.  

There is a facility to report pupil absence via our switchboard 0161 330 5248.  

Alternatively, you can send an email to  

attendance@holdenclough.tameside.sch.uk.  

Please do not use Class Dojo to report an absence. 

Any unreported absences will be recorded as UNAUTHORISED until an acceptable reason for the ab-

sence is provided. We are only able to authorise 3 days leave due to illness without medical evi-

dence.  

Attendance 
Please see below the winners for week commencing 16th September 2024 

 

1st - 100% 4GE & 5NH 

2nd - 98.33% 2/3DL 

3rd - 98.26% 5CH 
 

 

mailto:attendance@holdenclough.tameside.sch.uk
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Term Dates 2024-2025 

 
 


